
FACT #1: Students seek to solve real-world problems with computing. 
FACT #2: YOU can contribute to that effort as a JUDGE! NO CODING
EXPERIENCE NECESSARY. 

The challenge is ON!
Submissions are due April 26, 2024. 

INTERESTED?
COMPLETE THIS
BRIEF REGISTRATION

OPPORTUNITY

Evaluate Student 
Work for the 2024 

Lt. Governor’s 
Computing Challenge 

The LGCC asks students in grades 3-12 to use computing to solve a problem under
the theme, Coding for Good. 

Your evaluation of the submissions will be crucial in selecting winners across
multiple categories: Concept, Prototype, and Development. (Various degrees of
coding and computing are required in these categories.)

It’s all online, and you will be given evaluation criteria. These LGCC FAQs can provide
additional guidance.

Itgovcc.org       info@ltgovcc.org 

For more information@LtGovCC    @ltgovcc
Professional

Development
Benefactor

Your commitment: to evalute 8-10 student
submissions over 2.5 weeks (May 6-22). 

https://www.ltgovcc.org/faq
https://www.ltgovcc.org/
mailto:info@ltgovcc.org

